
 
 
 

09 December 2013 

 

 

Our Ref:  MC/kt/SH13-019/Residents 

 

 

Residents 
  
 
  
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
RE:  41-43 HOLMES ROAD, LONDON, NW5 3AN 
  
 Willmott Dixon Housing have been appointed as the principle contractor for London 

Borough of Camden to commence Construction Works on the above site, initially 

commencing with the installation of site cabins and hoardings, followed by demolition 

and construction works. We are writing to notify you that we will be commencing works 

in January 2014 and works are forecast to be complete in May 2015. 
 

Your contact for site queries is Michael Clarke who can be contacted on 07973 127078 

alternatively you can call Mark Collier, our Operations manager who can be contacted on 

07973 127143. 

You can also contact Lorraine Lane our community liaison manager on 01462814455. 

Who between us should hopefully be able at answer any of your queries. 
 
Willmott Dixon Housing, with our best endeavours, will try to limit the amount of 

disruption to residents while the works are in progress and will update you regarding 

progress with newsletters and meetings. 

 

We must remind residents that they should warn their children not to try and 

access the building site during demolition or at any other time as it is not a 

playground and it is unsafe.  

 

Willmott Dixon Housing would like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused, 

and appreciate your patience and co-operation whilst the works are in progress, we will 

keep you updated as works proceed.  
   
Yours faithfully 

WILLMOTT DIXON HOUSING 
  
 

 

 

Mark Collier 

Operations Manager 

 


